he Zeta Beta Tau Foundation, Inc. is

pleased to announce the receipt of
two major gifts in support of ZBT’s edu-
cational initiatives.

Arthur S. Weinstock (A, Columbia,
1941) and his wife, Betty, have worked to
insure the success of Delta Chapter at
Columbia University and Zeta Beta Tau in
general. The couple recently gave a
$25,000 gift to the ZBT Foundation to
support the Northeast Regional Conclave.
Conclaves are held in January and
February of each year, in various regions
of the country, to provide intensive train-
ing to ZBT’s undergraduate leaders and to
promote interaction between undergradu-
ate and alumni leaders. On a yearly basis,
approximately 10% of the Fraternitys
undergraduate members attend Conclave.

Arthur, the long-time alumnus advisor
to Delta Chapter, serves as the Secretary
of the Zeta Beta Tau Foundation, Inc. At
its annual meeting in July, 1999, the
Fraternity’s Supreme Council honored
Arthur by naming him Supreme Council
Director Emeritus, in recognition of his
“exemplary service and dedication to
Delta Chapter, the Supreme Council, and
Zeta Bera Tau Fraternity in general.”
Arthur is also a recipient of Columbia
University's Alumni Federation Medal.
Betty and Arthur continue to attend
National Conventions, where Arthur is
often seen memorializing the proceedings
with his camera. Betty was presented with
a ZBT Sweetheart pin at the 1999
Leadership School and Convention.

Past National President Irving M.
Chase (AP, UCLA, 1974) and his wife
Nancy also generously provided for the
future of ZBT. Brother Chase has served
for many years on the Trustee Board of
Alpha Rho Chapter, working closely with
the Chapter in its daily functioning as well
as dealing with real estate matters. He is
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Arthur and Betty Weinstock's generosity helps secure the future of Delta Chapter

(Columbia) and Zeta Beta Tau.

now the chief alumnus advisor to Alpha
Rho. Irv's work with the Narional
Fraternity culminated with his inaugura-
tion as National President in 1994. He
currently serves as a voting member of
the Fraternity’s Supreme Council and
Chairman of the Board of the National
Permanent Endowment Fund (NPEF).

Irv and Nancy Chase, have made a sig-
nificant contribution to endow ZBT’s
Presidents’ Forum, which will now be
named the Irving M. and Nancy Chase
Presidents’ Leadership Forum. This yearly
program, begun during Irv’s term as
National President, is designed to train
Chapter and Colony Presidents on issues
pertaining to their office and workings of
their Chapters.

The success of ZBT Chapters is based
upon the tools and training provided to
our undergraduate leaders. Realizing the
importance of this training, Brothers
Weinstock and Chase have taken these
generous steps to insure that the
Foundation continues to offer important

educational programs for the benefit of
our undergraduate Brothers. We are all
eternally grateful to Arthur, Irv, and their
wives, and all Brothers for their continued
support.

Past National President Irving M.
Chase and his wife, Nancy, help
endow the President’s Forum,
which will now be named the
Irving M. and Nancy Chase
President’s Leadership Forum.




